
WSR 23-08-027
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING

[Filed March 27, 2023, 11:04 a.m.]

The department of licensing requests the withdrawal of the pre-
proposal statement of inquiry for WAC 308-96A-530, filed as WSR 
22-17-152, on August 23, 2022.

Ellis Starrett
Rules Coordinator
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